Nadia Khan

From: David A. Olson

Sent: Monday, February 13, 2017 7:45 AM

To: citycouncil
Cc: Nadia Khan

Subject: Fw: Shadow study in real time on Court Street 4:30PM 2/10/2017 (Please forward to

Council members)

From: Bob Kavanagh

Sent: Friday, February 10, 2017 4:49 PM

To: David A. Olson

Subject: Shadow study in real time on Court Street 4:30PM 2/10/2017 (Please forward to Council members)

Dear City Councilor

Here on Court Street we have a 4 story apartment building being constructed right next to our house at 69 Court Street. Please notice the shadow enveloping the back 2/3 of our and our tenant's living space. This is one more reason to be wary of allowing Mr Korf to build a 5 story structure right next to a residential neighborhood.

Bob Kavanagh 69 Court Street

Newton. MA 02458

